
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, October 23 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.      +Edward Gregory 
                         Sunday October 24 

         Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 
10:00 a.m.      + Silvio Cruz  
  3:00 p.m.*    + Elizabeth Ann Blackwell 

  5:00 p.m.       +Ferrullo Family 

      Monday, October 25                    

7:30 a.m.       +Genevieve Soos 

      Tuesday, October 26 

7:30 a.m.      +Joan Gawrylowicz 

      Wednesday, October 27 

6:15 p.m.*      +Karen McCauley 

                          +Salvatore Puleo 

                        +Andrew Niedzialek 

                       Thursday, October 28 

7:30 a.m.        Erin Evanowski 

                       Friday, October 29          

7:30 a.m.         +Grazio F. De Monico 

      Saturday, October 30 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.    +Dave Fuller 
        Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, October 31 

 8:00 a.m.      +Angelina Tuscano  

10:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 

3:00 p.m.*      +Marcelino Rieta 

5:00 p.m.   +Christopher Haase 

 * Extraordinary Form 

         
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for October 

The Rosarians will recite the Rosary every 

Sunday at 9:15 a.m. in the church during the 

month of October. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
 

Collection for October 17 - $ 4,733.00 

Mail Donations $ 1,285.00 

On Line Giving - $ 1,060.76 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

October 30 – November 5 
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 
+Candle for Mary+ 

Mariann Farrell 
 

 

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
 

Corpus Christi establishing a new 

Prayer List for the sick of the parish.  

Kindly call in to add names to the list.  

Please keep in mind to notify the parish 

office when to remove the names.  Thank 

You. Please pray for the sick of our parish:  

Joann Heinlin, Fr. Henry Hemmling, 

Juliet Hobson, Karen Kleinschmidt, Ashley Larson, 

Theresa Marchese, Geraldine Patton, Nancy Perkin,   
Lisa Ponteiri Sam Saloom, Jr., Melissa Telofski,  
Stevie Telofski, Judi Zyskowski. Jean DuFour. 

  
 

Intention for evangelization – Missionary 
disciples 

 
We pray that every baptized person may be 
engaged in evangelization, available to the 
mission, by being witnesses of a life that has 
the flavour of the Gospel. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


WEEKLY FAITH FORMATION QUESTION 

Grade 1 

Life Question: When you take a walk outside what are 

some of the things you see? 
Gospel Question:  What can Jesus do for us? 

Grades 2-3 

Life Question: Whom do I follow? 

Gospel Question: – What does Jesus see in Bartimaeus? 
Grades 4-6 

Life Question:  What does Bartimaeus see in Jesus? 

Gospel Question: What does Jesus see in Bartimaeus? 
Grades 7-8 

Life Question:  What is seeing? 
Gospel Question: What does Bartimaeus see in Jesus? 

 
We will be continuing with the sales for the Super 50-

50 Raffle Ticket which will be drawn on November 30, 

2021.  Tickets are now on sale for $10.00.  You may 

purchase tickets at the parish office during regular 

office hours or after weekend Masses.  The prize is over 

$1,000.00 to date, but still growing.   

 
TODAY IS WORLD MISSION SUNDAY.  We 

celebrate this day by remembering our baptismal call – to 

bring the Gospel to all!  The collection today for the 

Society for the Propagation of the Faith supports the work 

and witness of the Mission Church, as it provides for 

priests, religious and Lay Leaders who offer the Lord’s 

mercy and concrete help to the most vulnerable 

communities in the Pope’s missions.  Thank you in 

advance for your generosity. 

 
October 24, 2021 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“And Jesus said to him, ‘Go your way: your faith has 

made you well.’  And immediately he received his sight 

and followed him on the way.”.”  (Mark 10:52) 
Faith is believing in something even though you may not 

be able to physically see it.  Many people think that 

miracles don’t happen anymore.  This is hard, but try to 

focus on the positive and not the negative things in your 

life.  When you focus on your blessings instead of your 

hardships, miracles will seem common.  You will see 

God’s active presence in your daily life.  You will begin 

to develop an attitude of gratitude. 
 

St. Padre Pio Prayer Group of St. Ambrose Parish 

Come join us in prayer as we celebrate mass together in 

honor of St. Padre Pio by Celebrant Fr. Jack C. Grimes. 

Mass will be celebrated on Saturday, October 30, 2021 at 

9:00 a.m. followed by veneration of a first class relic of 

St. Padre Pio.   St. Ambrose Parish, 83 Throckmorton 

Lane, Old Bridge, (732) 679-5666. 
 

 

Under the current circumstances, and until further 

notice: 

CONFESSIONS EVERY WEDNESDAY 5:00-5:45 

pm,  FIRST FRIDAY 6:00-6:30 pm,  AND FIRST 

SATURDAY 11-11:30am WILL BE HEARD IN THE 

PARISH OFFICE. 

All weekday masses will be offered in the rectory 

basement meeting room.  All Sunday Masses will be 

celebrated at the same times across the street in the 

cafeteria of St. Mark’s Christian Academy entrance in back 

parking lot off Morningside Ave. 

All updates will be posted on Face Book, Flock Note, as 

well as our website and bulletins. 

 

A special Thank You to Fr. Mark Hanna from St. Mark’s 

Academy School for making it possible for the use of their 

school, so that we may worship as a parish family until our 

situation is resolved. 

 
The members of the St. Vincent de Paul Society would like 

to thank everyone who has supported our food pantry with 

generous donations of canned and shelf-stable foods.  After 

much discussion, we have decided to transition from 

delivering bags of groceries to our clients to distributing 

supermarket gift cards.  This will allow individuals to 

purchase fresh bread, diary, produce and meat as well as 

address food allergies and dietary constraints. 

If you would like to make a gift card or monetary donation 

in any amount, please place it in the collection basket, drop 

off, or mail it to the parish office. – Attention  

St. Vincent de Paul Society.  We thank you for your 

continued support. 

 
JOIN THE A.O.H. 
‘To be Irish is a Blessing, to be a 
Hibernian is an Honor!” 
Are you proud of your Irish heritage? 

Are you interested in helping your 

community? 

Do you wish to protect and defend Catholic values? 
Then join the Ancient Order of Hibernians!  We invite 
all Catholic Men (age 16 and older) of Irish birth or 
descent to seek admittance to the FINEST Irish 
Catholic Organization in the World – all we ask is for 
you to live our motto of “Friendship, Unity, and 
Christian Charity”. 
Contact the Brian Boru Divisioun 14 in Middlesex 

County at njaohdiv14@gmail.com 
Dia’s Muire dhuit! (God and Mary be with you 
The Hibernians will meet in the church at 9:30 a.m. the 
last Sunday of every month to recite one decade of the 
rosary before the 10:00 am Mass.  All are invited to join 
them. (Sunday, October 31st) 
 

 

mailto:njaohdiv14@gmail.com

